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STUDENTS AFFAIRS

NOTICE TO STUDENTS ON THE WORK
STUDY PROGRAMME (FACULTY OF
COMMERCE)

This notice serves to advise students on the Work
Study Programme, to report at the Main Campus,
Lupane on Monday, 08 April 2024.

During this Semester break, the students will work at
the Main Campus from 08 to 27 April 2024.

NB : Students are reminded that during this period
they shall meet expenses for their meals.
Accommodation will be provided.

Dr H. Ncube

DEAN OF STUDENTS




